

ALASKA LEGISLATIVE SPORTSMEN'S CAUCUS

est 200°

LEADERSHIP

Senator Jesse Bjorkman Senator Bill Wielechowski Representative Jennie Armstrong Representative Mike Cronk

Alaska joined the National Assembly of Sportsmen's Caucuses (NASC) in 2007. Beginning Alaska's longstanding relationship with CSF, Representative John Harris served as an Executive Council Alternate in 2009. Representative Mark Neuman began in 2010 and served on the NASC Executive Council for 10 years. Under their leadership, Alaskan Sportsmen's Caucus hosted the NASC Executive Council Meeting in 2009 and 2014. In 2010, Governor Sean Parnell joined the Governors Sportsmen's Caucus (GSC), followed by Governor Bill Walker and current Governor Mike Dunleavy



Learn More

Policy Highlights

- In 2023, Governors Sportsmen's Caucus Member Governor Mike Dunleavy signed a proclamation recognizing National Hunting and Fishing Day while celebrating the state's strong outdoor heritage in Alaska.
- Sponsored by Alaska Legislative Outdoor Heritage Caucus Member Representative Dan Saddler in 2018, HB 260 allows hunters, anglers, and trappers to carry electronic copies of hunting, fishing, and trapping licenses in place of traditional hardcopy licenses.
- In 2013, HB 33 was proposed by NASC EC member Representative Mark Neuman, and signed by GSC member Governor Sean Parnell. This bill pre-empts local efforts to restrict access to or possession of knives in the state.



98,202 paid license holders - hunters



623,287 paid license holders - anglers



\$94.3m Generated for Conservation